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FARINGDON TOWN COUNCIL

The Pump House, 5 Market Place, FARINGDON, Oxfordshire, SN7 7HL
Telephone 01367 240281 
www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk
Clerk: Sally Thursto

	Minutes of a meeting of the Grants Sub Committee on Wednesday 6th March 2019 at 6.15pm in the Jubilee Room, Pump House Faringdon

	Cllrs present:

In attendance:
	Mike Wise (Acting chairman)

Kiera Bentley

Julie Farmer

Steve Leniec

Andrew Marsden 
Eddie Williams and Gene Webb – Folly Trust

Joseph Mailer - Citizens Advice Bureau

Sally Thurston – Town Clerk

	1/1/19
	Apologies for Absence

Cllrs. David Barron, Jane Boulton, Al Cane and Mark Greenwood.

	2/1/19
	Minutes of last meeting 

The minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 17th October were signed as a correct record. 

	3/1/19
	Declarations of Interest & requests for dispensations - None

	4/1/19
	Public Participation Time - None

	5/1/19
	Items for Information 

Members NOTED that the grant awarded to Faringdon.org. had not been paid as the recipient was finding it difficult to obtain an invoice. 

Members NOTED a paper regarding ensuring grant applicants were affiliated to a governing body submitted by Cllr. Thomas. It was suggested that Cllr. Thomas resubmit the paper as a motion under notice to Full Council. 

	6/1/19
	Grants Awarded 

Members received and NOTED a list of grants awarded so far in 2018/19.

	7/1/19
	Tuckers Recreation Ground Trust

To receive and consider It was PROPOSED that Tuckers Recreation Ground Trust be awarded their annual grant of £1000 in the form of payment for tree maintenance. This was SECONDED and RESOLVED 

	8/1/19
	Applications for financial assistance

      Name of Organisation
Amount
Decision
        Folly Trust 

£3,500

It was PROPOSED that The Folly Trust be awarded 
the full grant of £3,500 after 1st April for the 2019/2020 
financial year. This was SECONDED and RESOLVED.  

Members felt that grants like this should be considered as part of the precept.

1.   Citizens Advice Bureau

£4,181

It was NOTED that only £3,350 was available in the 

grant budget. It was PROPOSED that a request be 

made to the Finance and Audit Committee to release

 £830 from reserves and that Citizens Advice Bureau 

be awarded the full grant of £4,181. This was

 SECONDED and RESOLVED.

CAB was advised to ensure future grant applications

were submitted in the first quarter in future. 

2.    Folly Fest 

£3,000

It was PROPOSED that Folly Fest resubmit its grant application to include room hire costs. 

This was SECONDED and RESOLVED.





